
Dear Sir/Madam

I am a resident at rednal st Mona vale and have lived in the area of the northern beaches for 
over 40 yrs. 

I was recently talking with Dave Evans and Dave Corsi regarding their recent application that 
increases the seating capacity on the outdoor area of the wharf. 

I look back to what the wharf was before the current outdoor seating area was put in and it has 
been such a positive and safer environment for all. 

I know the beliefs of the Hugo’s brand and know they take pride in serving the manly area and 
people to the best they can in every instance. 

I support the business and the co owners in all they do because I know they don’t cut corners 
in delivering an amazing result every time. 

Pls feel free to contact me if I can assist further 

Kind Regards

Stuart Waugh
Finance Director

+61451336223
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